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Public Acknowledgements

• Mayor Behiel acknowledged the hard work Big Brothers 

Big Sisters volunteers and mentors have put in this year.  It 

was noted that there are still numerous children needing 

mentors at this time. For more info, contact Big Brothers 

Big Sisters Humboldt at 306-682-2829.

• Mayor Behiel acknowledged September 30th as Orange 

Shirt Day and the national day for Truth and Reconciliaton. 

The Mayor encourages all to take a moment to further your 

education on this topic. 

Bylaws

BYLAW NO. 06/2022

• An amendment to Bylaw No. 06/2022 was proposed 

recommending that waste and recycling fees be increased 

from $15.00/month to $20.50/month. Council approved 

the amendment which will take effect for October and will 

appear on the October 14th utility bill. 

New Business Cont’d.

New Business

PROCLAMATIONS

• Mayor Behiel proclaimed October as Agriculture Month. 

Citizens of Humboldt are encouraged to celebrate the 

people along the agricultural value chain who deliver 

healthy, affordable, safer products in a sustainable manner 

every day.

Next City Council Meeting:

Monday, October 24, 2022 at 5:30 p.m.

View live and previously recorded City Council meetings at:

https://humboldt.ca/city-council-meetings/

View all Council Highlights at:

https://humboldt.ca/council-highlights/

https://www.facebook.com/CityofHumboldt @CityofHumboldt_

www.humboldt.ca@cohumboldt

COMMUNITY AND LEISURE SERVICES

PUBLIC WORKS

• Council approved the recommendation that the City 

purchase assets related to the Historical Campground 

and Mini Golf course so that the assets remain in the 

campground and serve future campers.

• Council approved the recommendation that the City pay 

$195,912 to REACT to conclude payment disputes from 

2020, 2021, and 2022. 

• Council approved the recommendation that City 

Council authorize administration to apply to the Natural 

Infrastructire Fund of the Carl Schenn Park Detention Pond 

Project which is valued at $1,535,000. 

• Council approved the recommendation that City 

Council support the Urban Highways Connector Program 

Expression of Interest application to the Ministry of 

Highways for 70% of the Highway 20 railway crossing 

replacement, 100% of Kruse Road & Andreason Road 

repaving, and Highway 20 between 8th and 9th Avenue.


